Opp Middle School


		[image: ]

	July 27, 2020
Parents,
Several weeks ago we sent out correspondence that included directions about updating your child’s registration information. In the letter was your child’s snap code. We need all parents to update your child’s information using that unique code as soon as possible. This information must be updated in order to receive your students schedule. If you did not receive a letter or if you are having issues updating the information, please see the contact information to the right. We will be glad to assist you.
Sincerely,
Opp Middle School



		Contact information

493-6332 call
818-1174 text
sspurlin6@oppboe.com
akroher@oppboe.com








2
image1.jpeg




